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Winner School District 59-2
Superintendent Advisory Meeting
November 11, 2020

Greeting from Mr. Morehart

Enrollment Summary Report

Grade Attendance

Reports from Staff Members

Reports from Community Members

Reports from RSTED

Discussion amongst members




Superintendent Advisory Committee Meeting Notes

Winner School District

Administration Building — Mr. Morehart’s office
1:00 PM

November 11, 2020

Members present: Julie Manke, Diane Kludt, Keven Morehart, Val Ewing, Sylvia Bear, Becky Sitting Bear,
Kim DeMers

Members absent: Francis Brandis, Alma Small, Roger Milk, April Fergurson, Krista Antoine, Sherry
Lafferty , Marilyn Herman, , DeAnne Felix

Member Reports:

Mr. Morehart - WSD Enrollment -39.4% of students are Native American. This includes the online
students. There was a large discussion about the on-line learners. Some are not doing school work. 1t
was decided to send another letter to on-line students informing them that students may be retained if
they do not complete work. DeAnne and Sherry have done home visits, and some are still not working.

Goldenwest sent a letter to free and reduced households offering internet service. No patrons have
contacted Goldenwest. We will ask Tenille, Francis, and Krista to spread the word. Also, we will may
send a letter home and put up a flyer at the community health nurse,

Val — Should we still be documenting free and reduced lunch since everything is free? Yes, let's keep
offering it so we have documentation. it has been busy at the HS. Last week was free application week
where students can apply to 2 state colleges for free. Financial aid night was 2 weeks ago. 24 students
were represented. Girls group has 15 to 18 who attend regularly. They want a dance and to do
community service.

Diane — Red Ribbon week went well.
Kim — The Star Quilt is up on the wall.

Sylvia — Likes the 1:00 time

We will meet Dec 9™ at 1:00 in Mr. Morehart’s office.




